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Parking & Sidewalk 
Access Restrictions 
Planned for Monday, March 10th through May 
2025, Monday-Friday from 7:00am to 3:30pm 
on 132nd Street 
As part of the façade work at the Queens Garage, temporary pedestrian and 
parking restrictions will be implemented on 132nd Street. Flaggers will direct 
pedestrians and vehicles as necessary. “No Parking” signs will be posted in 
designated areas to facilitate construction activities. 

If you have any questions, concerns, 
or would like to learn more about 
this DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

Angel Pinto        
Mobile # 646-940-0812 
QueensCCL@bbjnyc.com 

 
 

 
During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 
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